
 

 

Jan 6 – 10, 2020 

8am-4pm 

Saint Louis University 
 

The Billiken Bee Lab at Saint Louis University invites you to 

register for the Midwest Bee Course led by Mike Arduser 
 

Registration is due by Nov. 7, 2019  

Half the cost of the $500 course fee is due Dec. 1, 2019 

Registration link: https://forms.gle/7K5MgBmrCynp9FoU9   

Contact billikenbeelab@slu.edu for more information 
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